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From: Sarah Stanich [sarahstanich@yahoo.com]
sent: Saturday, April 04, 2009 10:16 PM
To: AGSEC -USDA
Subject: snowville Creamery & USDA

Dear Secretary of Agriculture Tom vilsack,

In January, the National Milk Producers Federation and the International Dairy
Foods Association submitted changes to eliminate the producer-handler
exemption.

wWhile I do not know the entire story and who will be effected in which way due
to the outcomes, I am in support of local & small businesses and I am asking
that you hold off on having a hearing regarding the possible milk order
changes until all of the facts can be heard. I read an article that stated
the snowville Creamery may go¢ out of business if the changes are made I really
hope that doesn't happen.

Thank you!

Sarah stanich
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